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Comments: Hello,

 

I am writing to express my amazement that the forest service would go ahead with the Jellico vegetation

management project. By using misleading phrasing and terminology, clear cutting of this old growth forest is

being reimagined as beneficial. 

 

I ask that you stop this project and look into using existing timber plantations to meet your need for wood

sources. There are very few old growth spaces left in this country and the last thing we should be doing is cutting

down another one

 

Thanks. 


